Publication Date:  August 23 and 30, 2023


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS THAT:


The City of Pleasanton, Texas will be holding a Public Hearing on September 14 at 5:30 p.m. during a Regular Session of the City Council at the City Hall located at 108 Second Street to receive comments and answer questions on the Proposed City Budget for Fiscal Year 2023-2024. 












